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PRAYER REQUESTS
•	 This spring, I will be teaching an inductive study of 
Colossians at PWOC. Please pray the Lord will use it 
to help women grow closer to God.

•	 In the past, childcare at Fort Jackson chapel events 
has been through the childcare system on post, 
which I could not use. There is the possibility now 
of a private group coming in to provide childcare for 
PWOC and MOPS. Please pray this happens, as it 
will solve a lot of my childcare needs for Samantha 
during ministry times.

A YEAR’S REVIEW IN PICTURES
Happy New Year! Last year was full of sweet ministry and keeping up with my growing kids. Here are a few snapshots of all 
that happened, with some of the dear faces that filled the year.

James Bible study group—In winter/spring 2021, I walked a dozen 
ladies through how to study the book of James inductively.

I had a summer moms’ group that gathered weekly on the back 
porch. We prayed for one another and helped each other remember 
to lean on Jesus through the crazy days of summer with small kids.

Samantha turned two in April. She is a 
loving little girl who lives life at full throttle. 
She brings joy to everyone she meets.

Again in 2021, we hosted monthly gatherings for military families. 
Our porch continues to be a blessing.

The summer gatherings get hot. The kids were thankful for ice cream sundaes for dessert.
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DID YOU KNOW?
When you give with a credit card, 
I lose 3% of your donation to 
card fees. In 2021, that amounted 
to $561 that I couldn’t use for 
ministry. If you give via debit or 
credit card, would you consider 
increasing your giving by 3% to 
cover the processing fees? Or 
you could change your giving 
method to a direct withdrawal 
from your bank to avoid this fee. 
Log in to your donor account to 
make the changes or contact me 
if you have questions.

It was a great year! God is working in the lives of military 
families at Fort Jackson, and I am so thankful to be 
part of it. Thank you for all your support, prayers, and 
faithfulness through this last year. My prayer for you in 
2022 is from Colossians 1:9–12, “. . . may [you] be filled 
with the knowledge of his will in all spiritual wisdom and 
understanding, so as to walk in a manner worthy of the Lord, 
fully pleasing to him; bearing fruit in every good work and 

increasing in the knowledge of God; being strengthened with 
all power, according to his glorious might, for all endurance 
and patience with joy; giving thanks to the Father, who has 
qualified you to share in the inheritance of the saints in light.”

Following in faith,
Laurel Givry

Our monthly gatherings continued into 
the colder months. We added lights and a 
bigger fire pit to help us all enjoy it more. 

Benjamin is in 
4K preschool 
this year. He 
loves learning 
and thinks his 
teacher is the 
best. Samantha is 
a little jealous but 
also likes having 
the one-on-one 
time with Mama.

Benjamin turned five the end of 
August. He loves construction vehicles, 
superheroes, and tools. When he grows 
up, he wants to build houses, be a 
firefighter, and work with Papa.

Another of the ladies gave me this sweet 
note. Thank you to all of YOU who partner 
with me to spread the gospel at Fort 
Jackson.

I’ve been leading six ladies at MOPS this year, and, in turn, they lead the women in their 
small groups. I have enjoyed helping them grow in learning how to minister to others. Abby, 
Kelsie, and Heather are three of those ladies.


